
 

 

 

New home. Same great benefits. 

MidAmerica.biz is becoming myMidAmerica.com 
 

 

In September, MidAmerica is changing our URL from www.midamerica.biz to www.myMidAmerica.com. 

What does this mean for you? Business as usual. 

 MidAmerica.biz will automatically redirect to myMidAmerica.com 
 Existing bookmarks will still work 
 Any resource materials or forms that direct you or your participants to MidAmerica.biz are still OK to 

use 
 Any usernames and passwords currently used to log into your MidAmerica benefits accounts will not 

be affected 

You will receive another email communication shortly before the change is implemented. While 

MidAmerica.biz will still work in all applications after the switch, we encourage you to update your 

bookmarks and address books with myMidAmerica.com once the change has taken place. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the switch, please reach out to your Account Manager by emailing 

AccountManagement@midamerica.biz. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


